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The Chargé d'Affaires ad interim of the United States of America to the
Secretary of State for External Agairs

THE FOREIGN SERVICE

OF THE

UNITED STATES OF AVERICA

UNITED STATES EMBASSY,
OTTAWA, September 13, 1954.

No. 48

SIR:

I have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your note No. X-233
September 13, 1954, in which you make proposals concerning the procedu
to be followed in the payment of expenditures incurred by or on behalf
the respective Governments for work performed at Niagara Falls pursua
to Artide II of the convention between the United States and Canada signi
on February 27, 1950 concerning the uses of the waters of the Niagara Riv(

I have the honor to state that the Government of the United Stat
concurs in these proposals and agrees that your note and the present rep
shall constitute an agreement between our Governments establishing procedur

to be followed with respect to disbursement of funds in payment for expe:
ditures on construction of remedial works at Niaraga Falls.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

DON. C. BLISS

The Honorable
Lester B. Pearson,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


